
Peter O’Rourke Sr. 

 

Mr. O’Rourke is the President of the National Association for Veteran Rights.  In May of 2018 Peter 

was appointed as the Secretary of the Department of Veterans Affairs (acting) after serving as the 

Department’s Chief of Staff and standing up the Office of Accountability and Whistleblower 

Protection.  Mr. O’Rourke enlisted in the United States Navy in 1990 and commissioned as an Air 

Force officer in 1998.  Peter is active in the healthcare, aerospace, and critical metals industries along 

with supporting several veteran wellbeing focused non-profits. 

 


